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Service Tax assessees, will continue to be mapped in ACES to existing location codes 

Although the reorganization of formations under CBEC will take effect from 15th October 2014, to avoid 

inconvenience to the existing Central Excise and Service Tax assessees, they will continue to be mapped 

in ACES to the existing location codes (Commissionerate, Division and Range). Applicants for new 

registration can also apply to the existing formations.  

After migration of the assessees to the new formations, information will be sent to the assessees via 

email informing them of their new locations. Facility will also be provided in ACES for assessees to 

ascertain their new location codes, on their own, without visiting the Range offices, through “know you 

location code” on ACES website and filling of the registration number. 

 


